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Good morning,

in order to the proposed regulations concerning retail Forex trading, I disagree with that, I think it leads
to a too strict limitation, mainly for companies and for individuals that have to hedge the currency risk ¯
too much money is required as margin level.

Kind regards.

Maurizio Orsi


